PUBLIC NOTICE ON VACANCIES ON GENDER FAIRNESS IMPLEMENTATION COMMITTEE

State Court Administrator Announces Vacancy on Gender Fairness Implementation Committee 

The State Court Administrator has announced 3 vacancies on the Gender Fairness Implementation Committee. The Committee meets on a quarterly basis and concentrates its efforts on implementing the recommendations of the Gender Fairness Task Force, issued in 1989. The Committee is especially interested in receiving applications from persons who represent communities of color, public defenders and private attorneys.  Persons interested in becoming a member of the committee should send a letter of interest and a resume to Janet Marshall, State Court Administration, 130 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., St. Paul, MN 55155. The application deadline is September 22, 2006. 

